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Friday 28th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to provide you with a school update and let you know the class arrangements for next year. 

You will be receiving your child’s school report on Monday 8th July and your child’s class teacher will set 

aside some time to be available, should there be anything you need explaining further or wish to discuss. If 

you would like to book a telephone call with your child’s current teacher before the end of term, please 

email the year group address and they will arrange a convenient time to call you. 

The reports will tell you if your child is on track within their current year, what their next steps are and any 

areas they may need support with moving forwards. They also recognise your child’s particular strengths 

and talents, and what we have seen them achieve over this academic year. 

As previously notified, our transition day will be on Wednesday 3rd July, when our Year 6 pupils visit their 

High School destinations and the rest of the children will all get to spend the day with their new teachers in 

their new classrooms for next academic year.  

To enable you to see what your child’s classroom looks like and meet their new teacher you are invited to 

pop into your child’s new classroom during our Family Welcome session on Wednesday 10th July between 

3.45-5.30pm. This is an informal chance to say hello and have a chat with your child’s new teacher and 

familiarise yourself with where their new classroom will be. Your child will have spent the day in their new 

room, so will be able to show you the way! 

Secondary schools should have contacted Y6 parents with arrangements and children will go straight to 

High School that morning for the full day. We will look forward to hearing how they get on and hope they 

have an exciting day! 

Our class structure for 2024 – 25 is on the back of this letter. We hope the children have a super day 

getting to know the staff they will be working with next year. If you have any questions, please email your 

current teachers who will be able to respond to you.  

Thank-you so much for working so supportively with us this year, 

Best Wishes, 

A Donelan 

Amanda Donelan 

Headteacher 
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Classes 2024 – 25 

 

Current class 

number 

New class 

number 

New class teacher Teaching Assistant (s) 

F2 pupils are 

being allocated 

into classes 

3 Miss Osborne   

Miss Rudge 
4 Miss Hogg 

Year 1 Class 3 5 Mrs Ellis   

Miss Quinn 
Year 1 Class 4 6 Mrs Ashworth 

Year 2 Class 5 7 Mrs Parrington  

Mrs Harris & Mrs Scott 
Year 2 Class 6 8 Mrs Quinn  

Year 3 Class 7 9 Mrs Edginton / Mrs Tacy  

Mrs Webster  

 Year 3 Class 8 10 Mrs Taylor 

Year 4 Class 9 11 Miss Cooper (Mrs Radford on Friday)  

Mrs Scott 
Year 4 Class 10 12 Mrs Harris  

Year 5 Class 11 13 Mrs Lakin  

Miss Harding 
Year 5 Class 12 14 Mrs Dolphin  

 

 

To further develop our music offer, Mrs Radford will be teaching music across the school next year. Mr 

Williams will continue as our sports coach along with a dance teacher to support our PE curriculum. 


